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EWC Philippines Project Update - Summary of Senate Hearing 
 

 Philippines Department of Energy study shows imported LNG will provide the 
most cost-effective electricity in the Philippines 

 Senate Requests the DOE, ERC and NGCP to assist Energy World in all ways 
possible to bring our power plant on stream 

 
On 18 June 2018, the Philippines Senate Committee on Energy held a Public Hearing on the 
development of the natural gas industry in the Philippines.  Energy World Corporation 
(“EWC”) was invited to present at the Hearing.   
 
Imported LNG is the Most Economic Source of Fuel for Electricity 
 
During the Hearing, The Philippines Department of Energy (“DOE”) discussed a report 
entitled “The Economic Benefits of Switching to the Use of Natural Gas” which states that the 
use of imported LNG as a fuel source for power generation provides the most economic 
option for electricity generation in the Philippines.  Their findings are as follows: 
 

 
 
The study shows that electricity generated from imported LNG will be more economic than 
electricity sourced from Coal, the indigenous Malampaya Gas Field, Diesel and even 
Renewables. 
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The study also shows the significant economic advantages of switching to natural gas in the 
Industrial, Transport and City Gas sectors as well. 
 
Please see attached a full copy of the Department of Energy’s report. 
 
Senate and Regulatory Support 
 
In concluding the meeting Senator Sherwin Gatchalian, Chairman of the Committee on 
Energy requested the Department of Energy, Energy Regulatory Commission (“ERC”) and 
National Grid Corporation of the Philippines (“NGCP”) all to assist EWC to ensure that the 
EWC power plant could start operations at the earliest opportunity.   
 
Graham Elliott, Executive Director of EWC, commented that: 
 
 “The Department of Energy study validates the strategy EWC has implemented to bring cost 
effective clean energy to the Philippines for the benefit of Philippine consumers with more 
reasonably priced electricity.  There are also significant health benefits of using LNG relative 
to dirtier sources of energy such as coal and diesel. 
 
We believe that once LNG is available in the Philippines demand will grow, not only from gas 
fired power plants, but also from the industrial, transport and city gas sectors given the 
economic benefits.   
 
We are grateful for the support of the Philippines Senate and look forward to bringing our 
World class LNG Hub Terminal and 650 MW Power Station into commercial operations at the 
earliest opportunity.” 
 
Yours faithfully,  
For and on behalf of  
ENERGY WORLD CORPORATION LTD.  
 
 
 
 
Brian Allen 
Executive Director  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 



Graham Elliott, Executive Director of EWC with 

Senator Sherwin Gatchalian, Chairman of the 

Committee on Energy at the Senate Hearing on 

18 June 2018 




















